
Participate in a Listening Session
We will be conducting a series of in-person 
listening sessions to explore science needs in 
greater detail. We invite forest managers and 
other natural resource professionals to join us for 
the conversation, where we will review our 
current understanding of the science and identify 
remaining questions.

Details and registration links for individual 
sessions are online at

www.forestadaptation.org/listen

QUESTIONS?
Contact Amanda Mahaffey, Forest Stewards Guild

(amanda@forestguild.org) or 
Maria Janowiak, Northern Institute of Applied 

Climate Science (mjanowiak02@fs.fed.us) 

DETAILS

FORESTADAPTATION.ORG/LISTEN

FOREST ADAPTATION LISTENING SESSIONS

Natural resource professionals need scientifically credible, relevant, and timely information on climate 
change, its effects on ecosystems, and potential management options in order to effectively respond to 
climate change. The Northern Institute of Applied Climate Science and Forest Stewards Guild are 
seeking input on key areas of uncertainty where managers have questions so that we can help promote 
science to address managers' needs. 

SAVE THE DATE!

November 16: Northampton, MA 
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

December 6: Orono, ME             
1:00-4:00 p.m.

December 14: Burlington, VT  
FEMC Conference session 

December 19: Smithfield, RI  
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

Can’t attend? Share your thoughts online.
Your input will help us to understand your 
important questions and develop resources to 
help our community of practice adapt forests to 
the changing climate. Please take a few minutes 
to answer seven short questions at 
www.tinyurl.com/ForestClimateAdaptation.  
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